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g~~k~ SAIGON July 2, 1956 

Mr. John A. HANNAH 
President 

Dear President HANNAH, 

I am pleased to learn that you are plan­
ning definitely to visit South Viet-Nam in 
November and shall look forward to see.ing you 
here at that time. You may be sure that a 
cordial welcome awaits you. 

I am certain that you will find much 
evidence of the fine work of the Michigan Uni­
versity Group in Viet-Nam verifying the reports 
you have received. The work which it has done 
and is continuing to do is greatly appreciated 
by all of us in the government. 

A series of lectures given at my request 
by members of the Group to top government offi­
cials is just coming to an end. These lectures 
have contributed in no small measure to the 
stimulation and the instruction of these men on 
whom so much of the future of Viet-Nam depends. 
This is just another incident of the fine work 
the MSU professors are doing here. 

Cordially, 

Michigan State University 
East Lansing - Mich. 
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